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22

nd
 May 2018 

 

To:  Cllrs R Brookman, R Hudson, P Whiting, R Chicken, M Cusack, J Downe, Finlay and K Knight   All 

other councillors for information, District Councillors and John Willmott. 

 

You are summoned to a meeting of the Highways and Transport committee to be held on Tuesday 29
th

 May 

2018, at 7.00 pm, in The Library, Hungerford. 

 

The meeting is open to the press and public. 

 
Claire Barnes, Town Clerk 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Election of Chairman of the Committee 

2.  Election of Deputy-chair of the Committee  

 

3.      Apologies for absence  

 

4.      Declarations of interest   

 

5. Minutes of meeting held on 23
rd

 April 2018 and update on actions not covered in the agenda 

 Flag display – letter to staff 

 

6.  Hungerford Station   

 Report from John Willmott on station works 

 Update of new shelter for the station 

 Up-date on Adopt a Station (Cllr Chicken) 

 Up-date on meeting held with GWR and NR (Cllrs Cusack and Chicken) 

 

7.  High Street Decoration 

 Consideration of how voluntary bodies of Hungerford can work together to continue to 

improve the image of Hungerford main streets with respect to floral arrangements. 

 

8.  Pigeons in the High Street 

 Feed-back on letters sent to Network rail 

 Committee to discuss feed-back received from Canal and River Trust on the installation 

of new signage on the canal banks 
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9. Buses – 

 Update on alterations to the No. 46 bus stop 

 Update on progress of application for member’s bid to fund the new bus shelter 

 H1 extra service – update from office to cover usage of the buses and the subsidy  

 

10. CCTV   

 Update on the usefulness of CCTV following feed-back from the police 

 Committee to discuss the quotation received from Smart Integrated Solutions to install 

an additional CCTV camera at the Bear Roundabout 

 Discuss the costs of replacing broken camera and extending the memory of the CCTV 

footage   

 

11.   Electric charging points for cars (Cllr Downe to provide up-date) 

 

12. Christmas Light Funding Initiative (Cllr Finlay to present) 

 
   

       

               

 

 

 


